May 2, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians:

I have been absolutely privileged to serve as your acting principal since I arrived in November, and I continue to appreciate the many ways in which you work with us to help all of our students.

I am excited to inform you that at last night's meeting, the Board of Education approved Superintendent George Arlotto's recommendation to move me from acting principal to principal at Riviera Beach Elementary School. I consider it a privilege to be able to continue to serve this community and work on behalf of our incredible children.

I believe there are great things in store for Riviera Beach Elementary School, and I very much look forward to continuing to collaborate with you in the years to come.

Sincerely,

John Wojtila Principal

JW/bm